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Calendar of Events
Please visit www.rlasd.net and click on 
your school.  View ‘Calendar’ on the home 
page for a complete calendar of events from 
August through June as they become 
available.

• 5/1 – PSSA Science in AM (Grade 4)
• 5/2 - WM Field Day, Kdg participates 

from 9:15 - 11 am and Gr. 1 
participates from 1:00 - 2:45 pm 

• School Board meeting, EC, 7 pm
• 5/2&5/3 - PSSA Make up days
• 5/6 Grade 1 Hands on House (in house 

field trip)
• 5/8 - Future career day (Spirit Day)
• 5/9 FDK Hands on House (in house 

field trip)
• 5/10 - WM Field day - make up day
• 5/16 - School Board meeting, EC, 7 pm
• 5/18 - Hero 5K Run/Walk - JH, 7 am
• 5/21 - WM Family experience night, 6 - 

7 pm
• 5/24 - Early dismissal, 12:40 pm 

/Modified Kindergarten
• 5/27 - Holiday, no school
• 6/3 - Grade 1 celebration 2:15 - 3:15 

pm (more info coming soon)
• 6/4 - Last day of school - Early 

dismissal, 12:40 pm/Modified 
Kindergarten

• 6/6 - School Board meeting, EC, 7 pm
• 6/20 - School Board meeting, EC, 7 pm

The Child Nutrition Department will be operating a 
Summer Food Service Program 

during the summer months.
 

Location: Mazie Gable Elementary School
June, July and August

Tuesday – Thursday/ weekly
11am – 1pm

Free lunch for any child age 18 and under
 

Stay tuned for more information!

1/2 Day Kindergarten and Grades 1-6
Clearview, Mazie Gable, Larry J Macaluso,

Locust Grove, North Hopewell-Winterstown, 
Pleasant View

 
Kindergarten Orientation: 6:00 – 7:00 p.m.

Meet the Teacher: 6:00 – 8:00 p.m.
 

Full Day Kindergarten (FDK) and Grade 1
Windsor Manor

 
FDK and Grade 1 Orientation: 5:00 – 6:00 p.m.
FDK and Grade 1 Meet the Teacher: 6:00 – 7:00 

p.m.

Meet the
Teacher Night  

August 20, 2019

As we come to the end of another school year, it is important to reflect upon 
how far our students have grown due to the service provided to our children 
by the staff at Red Lion Area School District. If you have time, please take 
some time over the month of May to reach out and thank a staff member 
(teacher, bus driver, paraprofessional, etc.) for their efforts. We appreciate all 
of your help and support, and our success is also in large part because of 
you! 

          The Elementary Administrative Team

http://www.rlasd.net/
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Transportation for the 2019/2020 School Year
 
The Transportation Department requests that you complete and submit a new babysitter/split custody transportation request 
form each year if you are utilizing a babysitter/daycare provider or split custody. You may obtain a copy from your student’s 
school or the district’s website or here. Forms are requested to be received by June 14, 2019.  If we do not receive your 
request, then your student’s stop will revert back to the home stop. Thank you for your assistance in ensuring we have the 
most updated information for your student(s).

There are times when we are asked if a new stop can be made. This type of request does take a minimum of two weeks to 
coordinate and process the information (weather permitting). Such requests would require us to go out and look at a house 
location to make a better determination if the request can or cannot be done. We ask if you would help us locate you easier, 
by ensuring your address is clearly posted, and no less than 3 inches tall and visible from both directions and not obstructed 
from trees, shrubs etc…
 
Please remind your student(s) of proper bus stop behavior by standing at the stop, and not 
playing games or horsing around and not going onto or disturbing someone else’s property. 
Also, please remind your student(s) there are several bus rules and one of them are that there 
is NO food nor drink permitted on the school bus. There is the potential for another student to 
have an allergic reaction to that item.
 
Approximately two weeks before school starts, the transportation department will send out an email with your student(s) 
most current stop location/time information.  Please remember to ensure your student(s) are at the assigned bus stop 5 
minutes prior to their stop time and ready to board the bus.  Please do not utilize another stop without prior approval from 
the transportation department. Also, keep the school and your Skyward data updated with your most current phone 
number(s) and email address(s) to enable prompt communication. If you do need to make a stop change, please submit 
that in writing to the transportation department and allow a minimum of 2 weeks for the changes to be made.  If you have 
moved, please ensure you have contacted Pupil Services with this information and they will relay on the address change to 
transportation. Again, expect any changes in transportation, if needed, to take approximately 2 weeks to be completed.

The Reading Corner
Did you know that many students in our elementary schools return to school in August 
and can’t read the same books they could read in May?  Why?  Summer Slide!

Summer Slide is what we call the amount of learning students lose over the summer.

Research has shown that reading every day is more effective than summer school!  We 
challenge you to read 800 minutes this summer.   If your son or daughter completes 
this challenge and returns a reading calendar on August 20th at Meet the Teacher Night, 
he or she will be invited to a special celebration.
 
Happy Reading!

https://4.files.edl.io/e59a/04/02/19/133348-4466df18-f980-4b47-b570-cc7eaacf29d9.pdf
http://shorturl.at/brGHI

